

## THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF SOUTH TEXAS

VOL.X ISSUE 2 MARCH 2002

## NOTICE OF NEXT MEETING:

Wednesday, March 27, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.

GARDEN SENIOR CENTER, 5325 Greely, Pecan Tree Room.

PROGRAM: Insects.

<u>SPEAKER</u>: CINDY STRAUB, Master Gardener, degree in Biology, and works with the A&M extension center as americorp participant.

## COMMENTS FROM THE PRESIDENT:

The workday for March 9<sup>th</sup> was rescheduled for March 23rd due to weather conditions.

Our members repotted (at the Botantical Gardens) about 50 Plumerias on March 2nd.

There is still time to pay your dues for 2002 if you haven't. There is a (\*) under FAX NO in the last column of the MEMBERS for those who paid for 2002.

<u>Please sign up for watering the Plumerias at the Botanical Gardens</u>, Lucian has the watering list.

Be thinking about our yard tour this summer. If you are interested in showing your yard let me know. We need at least three volunteers to have the tour.

If your E-MAIL address is not on the MEMBER'S LIST when you sign in at our meeting enter it by your name or mail it to me, THANKS.

The Corpus Christi Botantical Gardens plant sale April 20, 2002, time 9 to 5. If you are interested in reserving a space to sell plants, call 852-2100 and speak to Paul, David.

Our Plumeria plant sale is on August 10, 2002 at Padre-Staples Mall.

If you know of any MEMBER who is sick or in the hospital give me a call at 853-3782?

Our club is now a member of the "THE PLUMBER SOCIETY OF AMERICA, INC" in Houston, Texas. We should be receiving their newsletter soon.

John Balcar, President